In Reply Refer To:
License: 42-26300-01 MAY 3 | 1990

Docket: 30-30175/90-01

Western Stress, Inc.

ATTN: Fred Frangillo, Jr.
Radiation Safety Officer

11011 Richmond Avenue, Suite 800

Houston, Texas 77042

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine, unannounced radiation safety inspection conducted
by Mr. Lee Franklin of our Region Il office (Atlanta, Georgia) on April 16,
1990, of the activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License

No. 42-26900-01 at your Richmond, Virginia, field office, and to the discussion
of our findings held by the inspector with members of your staff at the
conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of the activities conducted under the license
as they relate to radiation safety and %o compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and the conditions of the license. The inspection
consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews of personnel, independent measurements, and observations by the
inspector,

No violations or deviations were identified.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you,

Sincerely,

Criginal Signed By:
LAWRENCE A, YANDELL

\(jA. Bil1 Beach, Director
Divicion of Radiation Safety o~
and Safeguards

T3
Texas Radiation Control Program Director
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